
Greetings from ETHS College & Career Services!  
 

We are excited to begin our 2020-2021 college/career representative visit season! We 

know this school year looks very different for all of our students, especially as we look forward 

to planning for life after high school. We are committed to providing opportunities for students 

to gain insightful and useful information to aid in their decision making.  

 

This year, we will be hosting virtual college/career representative visits. ​Virtual visits will be 

scheduled on Mondays between 8:00am-4:00pm beginning August 31st.  

 

Seniors ​ will have access to view visits and meeting links in two places: the College Rep Visits list 

in Naviance as well as our ​ETHS College & Career Services Google Classroom 

 

Juniors​ will have access to view visit information including meeting links in our  ​ETHS College & 

Career Services Google Classroom  

 

Visits will be “assigned” to all juniors and seniors through the College & Career Services Google 

Classroom. Please attend the session if you are interested in the opportunity. You are not 

required to attend.  

 

Once students gain access to the zoom meeting, students should complete our brief 

College/Career Services Rep Visit Form in the chat for attendance purposes. If you are unable to 

attend you are encouraged to communicate with the rep about your interest.  Contact 

information for the rep is listed in Naviance or contact Ms. Cooper (cooperl@eths.k12.il.us)  for 

additional information.  

 

 

The College & Career Services Staff -  
Beth Arey, College & Career Coordinator 
Michelle Vazquez, Post-Secondary Counselor  
Llyoandra Cooper, College & Career Support Specialist  
CCS Bitmoji Google Classroom/Office  2020-2021  
 

https://classroom.google.com/c/MTIxNjk5MDg1Mzgx
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTIxNjk5MDg1Mzgx
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTIxNjk5MDg1Mzgx
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1o8TA87jaPXycPysupQBHJY4gQbrxYzlb0hOWZbbl2cU/edit?usp=sharing

